From: NELSON MCVICKER

To: Lisa Keller

Cc: Elaine McCloskey

Subject: Special Meeting of City Council for 2nd Reading of Ordinance 22-73
Date: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 8:57:49 AM

Lisa,

I cannot understand why ordinance 22-73 is so important that a special meeting of City Council must be held. Tom
Homan stated at the July 25th meeting that this ordinance was important enough to allow for 3 readings in order that
public comment could be made. Forcing this to be brought to a vote only 2 weeks after it was initially presented,
especially since the second reading is being done on Election Day does not show that public comment is being
sought. As we have discussed, this ordinance represents an overreach of what the purpose of city government
should be involved in. Why is Delaware City government getting involved in the business what choices the public
need to make in choosing what companies we are purchasing our energy from? These decisions should be left
between consumers and providers, not dictated by city council. This ordinance presents a significant change in the
community and deserves more attention than what council is allowing. Please reconsider bringing this to a vote
without adequate time for public comment to be formulated with proper research.

I am not available to attend the special meeting as I am working the polls.

Best Regards,
Scott McVicker

1935 Ashburn Drive
Delaware, Ohio 43015

Sent from my iPhone
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